
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Worship Guide 
June 20, 2021 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
Pentecostal Power 

 
This Is My Father’s World 

 
Center Prayer Time 

 
There Is A Redeemer 
Good, Good Father 

 
 

Message from God’s Word 
Men of God: Joshua 

Joshua 24:14-28 
Pastor Robert Weaver 

 
 

Closing Song:  All My Hope 

 

VACATION 
The Wallace’s will be gone next week from June 18th-26th.   

Vicky will be gone from June 19-July 2.  Office will remain open  
during normal business hours. 

 
HABITAT FOR HUMANITY STORE  

needs volunteers to work downtown.  If any church members are  
interested in helping, call or text Donna Langley at 618-335-9794.     

  
OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Suggestions for the month of June:  tennis balls, baseball and mitt, water 
bottles, hairbrushes, washcloths, hair bows, sunglasses, flip-flops, 

playdough, stickers and playing cards. 
 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE  
will meet on Wednesday, June 23rd, at 6:00 PM in the Fellowship Hall. 

 
BLUE WELCOME CARDS are on the back of the pew in front of you. 

If you are visiting or have a prayer request, fill out the card and place it in an 
offering basket. Available digitally at www.unityvan.com, click “New Here.”   

 
YOUR OFFERING  may be placed in the baskets 

in the back of the Worship Center or mailed to: 
Unity Baptist Church, 716 E 1700 Avenue, Vandalia, IL 62471 

 
DVD copies of Sunday service is available. Sign up on the Worship Center 

table. Services archived on the website: www.unityvan.com 

Office Hours: Mon - Thur. 8am-12pm 

office@unityvan.com 

 



THINGS TO REMEMBER 

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH  

 
SUNDAY, June 20 

  9:15am    Morning Worship Service-First Session 
  9:15am    Sunday School for Kids & Youth 
  9:15am    Sunday School– Quarterly Class with Jim Harrison 
10:45am    Morning Worship Service-Second Session 
10:45am    KIDS OWN WORSHIP Preschool through 6th grade 
10:45am    Nursery-Sabrina Tackett & Julie Corning 
  

WEDNESDAY, June 23 
 Wednesday Afternoons—Video Devotionals @ unityvan.com 
   

SATURDAY, June 26 
   1:00pm  Churchwide Potluck @ Mike & Cindy Hicks 

 

 

LIGHTHOUSE PREGNANCYAND  
HEALTH SERVICES 

The LPHS’ annual Baby Bottle Boomerang will 
end TODAY, Sunday, June 20th 

 Father’s Day 2021.  Baby bottles are still  
 available for pick up.  Fill a bottle with cash, a 

check or change and return it to UBC by  
Sunday, June 20th.    

 

LEGACY STUDENT MINISTRIES 
The Legacy Youth will begin meeting on 

Wednesday Nights (6pm-8pm) periodically 
throughout the Summer starting June 30th.  

Please check out our full summer schedule at  
www.unityvan.com/legacy-student-ministries/  

For more information contact Brandon. 

CHURCHWIDE  
POTLUCK 

There will be a Church-wide  
Potluck at Mike & Cindy Hicks’ 

house on Saturday, June 26th 
@1pm.  There is a sign up sheet 
in the back of the sanctuary if 
you plan on attending.  Please 

bring a lawn chair, something to 
drink, and a dish or two.   

If you have any questions, please call Cindy Hicks.  

JULY 4th CELEBRATION! 
UBC is having a July 4th Celebration at our 
185 facility.  There are two sign up sheets in 
the back.  One signup sheet is to sign up for 

the dinner.  Meat and drinks will be fur-
nished.  Please bring a side dish or dessert.  
The second signup sheet is for the Cornhole 
competition.  Please bring a Cornhole game 

or Washers game if you have one.   
Rain or shine.   

REHOBOTH SUMMER CAMP 
2021 

July 5-9  Older Boys 
July 12-16  Older Girls 

July 19-23  Younger Boys 
July 26-30  Younger Girls 

Forms are available online or at  
Rehoboth Office. 

Forms have been mailed to all previous 
campers.  Please pre-register in order 

to secure a place!! 

FLOWERS ON THE LORD’S SUPPER TABLE   
Are in memory of our parents and given by 

 Harold and Judy Baumann 


